
 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE    Contact: Dave Hill  

        Phone: 704-766-2213 

        Email: dhill@huntersville.org 

 

HUNTERSVILLE 2040 PUBLIC ENGAGEMENT DATES ANNOUNCED 

The first public engagement session for the 2040 plan will be held February 24-26, 2020 

 

HUNTERSVILLE – February 14, 2020: Please join the town and its consultants on Monday, February 24th for the 

key event, a drop-in session from 4 to 7 p.m. at the Lee S. Dukes Water Treatment Plant located at the end of 

Babe Stilwell Farm Road (across from Blythe Landing along NC73).  This session will offer residents and others 

who live, work and play in Huntersville a chance to come and explore the unique challenges and opportunities 

facing Huntersville, brainstorm, think outside the box and share your vision for the town’s future.  

 

The Key Event - Visioning Workshop will follow a drop-in format from 4 to 7 p.m. and will be held: 

Monday, February 24, 2020 

Lee S. Dukes Water Treatment Plant 

7980 Babe Stillwell Farm Rd, Huntersville, NC 28078 

 

Following the key event, additional opportunities to participate include the Downtown Walking Tour, Coffee at 

the Studio, and Public Review Meeting. Dates, times, and locations are listed for each of these events on the 

complete schedule which can be located at www.huntersville2040.com.  

For opportunities to participate online, the public survey is open. The survey is an excellent way to provide your 

input into key issues that the town will be reviewing. The survey is located at: 

https://publicinput.com/HCPSurvey.  

 

http://www.huntersville2040.com/
https://publicinput.com/HCPSurvey


The Huntersville 2040 Community Plan is a tool used for guiding the growth, redevelopment, and 

overall improvement of the town. The plan will serve as official policy for the Town of Huntersville and 

detail our vision, goals, policies and strategies to manage growth, define and reinforce its identity and 

character and provide high quality public facilities and services for all citizens. 

 

A public process will develop a shared vision and goals for the future. The last Community Plan update 

was completed in 2011, and much has changed! This update will provide an opportunity for residents 

and stakeholders to look back and review progress that has been made, and think forward to weigh in 

on the priorities and vision for our Town.  

 

### 

If you would like more information about this topic, please call Dave Hill at 704-766-2213, or email 

dhill@huntersville.org.  

 

mailto:dhill@huntersville.org

